
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation Letter 

 

6 February 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to recommend Kredcor, with whom Nativa has been collaborating since February 2024. I have had the 

privilege of working with Kredcor for the past ten years in my role as Credit Manager at both Adcock Ingram and 

Genop Healthcare. 

 

Kredcor provides high-quality services, particularly in the areas of debt collection and credit reporting. I can 

personally attest to their professionalism and meticulous attention to detail, as well as their commitment to 

performing tasks effectively to achieve optimal outcomes. 

 

I would highly recommend Kredcor, as they have demonstrated significant competence. Nativa has seen excellent 

results in debt recovery since engaging their services. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ronel van der Westhuizen   

Credit Manager   

Tel: 0834082868 
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